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From:

Sent: 14 January 2021 16:01

To: localplan

Subject: Netherbarns Estate

CAUTION: External Email 

I am objecting to the Netherbarns Estate as the proposed site is green field , also it’s likely to flood there ,which is a 
silly place to build new houses . 
Many thanks Marcia Brown 

Sent from my iPhone 


